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Picker X-RAY CORPORATION

WAITE MFG DIV, INC.
i7325 EUCLID AVENUE +« CLEVELAND 12,0HIOD

January 2, 1962

Mr. James R. Mason

U. 8. Atomic Energy Coxmission

Division of Licensing and Regulation

Isotopes Branch ,(
Washington 25, D. C. -l‘/? ﬂ

Dear Mr. Mason: - g(:;

Re: L and R: IB: DAS (29978)

After much consideration our Isotope Committee has decided to withdraw,
at this time, our epplication of September 30, 1960 for a broad license
and herewith submit renewal epplications for Licenses 34-7225-1 and

34=T225-9.

These requests for renewal amount to continuation of our licensed activi-
ties essentially as currently licensed. IMinor cheanges have been indicated.

We will continue our isotope activities under the following licenses:

34-7225-1 (renewal application enclosed)
34-T225-4 (163)

34-7225-5 (L-G3)

34-7225-8 (152)

34-7225-9 (renewel application enclosed)
34-7225-10 (c42)

liew uses will be nandled by application for specific licenses.

We regret the delay in resolving this situation, but the decieion was
not &n eesy one. We trust the enclosed applications will provide the
information necessary to complete review of our licensing.

Bincerely,

PICKER X-RAY COGRPORATION
Waite lfg. Div., Inc.

TNt i

E. ¥. Colenman

o, Romroa-ss0  Pon 35503 G/



